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Headlines/Key Issues

 We said farewell to Rev’d Vicki Burrows of St. Bartholomew & All Saints Church this 
month.  Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council has been very pleased to work with Rev’d 
Burrows on several occasions during her service in the town and our thanks go to the 
Rev’d for all her work in the community. 

 The Christmas Lights evening goes from strength to strength and was a great success in 
2015.  Christmas Card competitions were won by Ella Fuller, Natalie Pokorna, Michael 
Bozewicz and Bridget Delaney.

 
 Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council will be working in partnership with Royal Wootton 

Bassett Community Together for this year’s South West in Bloom competition.  If anyone 
would like to get involved or help in any way please contact Naomi at the Town Council 
office.

 Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council accepted on behalf of the town a unique engraved 
Shell Case from SSAF in November 2015.  This has been on display at the Town 
Council offices.

Also, a handmade ceremonial mace from the North Wiltshire Woodturners Association, 
which was presented to the Mayor.

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

 A Shop Watch scheme has been launched in Royal Wootton Bassett, a joint initiative 
between Wiltshire Police and Royal Wootton Bassett Town Council CCTV, to help 
traders prevent shoplifting.


